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Dear Santa,
I would like a T-Rex 
Volcano Arena.

Love,
Newton

Dear Santa,
I would like a unicorn 
mermaid squishy.

Love,
Malorie

Dear Santa,
I would like peacock 
mermaid squishy.

Love,
 Lori

Dear Santa,
I would like a pretend 
chainsaw.

Love,
Knight

Dear Santa,
I would like a Barbie 
camper

Love,
Finlee

Dear Santa,
I would like a 
spiderman remote 
controller.

Love,
Aiden

Dear Santa,
I would like a tablet 
with headphones.

Love,
Natalie

Dear Santa,
I would like Lion King 
toys.

Love,
Riverson

Dear Santa,
I would like a spider 
that crawls remote 
control.

Love,
Noah

Dear Santa,
I would like a cotton 
candy maker.

Love,
Brynleigh

Dear Santa,
I would like a phone.

Love,
Winter

Dear Santa,
I would like a Sonic 
the Hedgehog toy.

Love,
Bentley

Dear Santa,
I would like a remote 
control spider.

Love,
Grayson

Dear Santa,
I would like a remote 
control bat.

Love,
Hazel

Dear Santa,
I would like a doll.

Love,
Katya

Dear Santa,
I would like a baby 
doll.

Love,
MacKenzie

Dear Santa,
I would like a marble 
run.

Love,
Wesley

Dear Santa,
This year for 
Christmas I would 
love to get a bike, 
skwishmello, paint 
stuff, all people to 
be nice, homes for 
homeless, all pets to 
get a home, clothes, 
Merry Cristmas.

Love,
Emma, 8

Dear Santa,
This year I would 
like a phone, a huvr 
bord, a bow and 
arrow, another dog, 
another cat, a unny, 
and a new lizard.

Love,
Hannah, 7

Dear Santa,
This year for 
Christmas I would 
love to get a doll, 
fake fone, doll close, 
doll shoes, shoes, 
dress, pajamas, 
fake makeup. Santa 
I have trouble been 
good sorry from 
been bad and fight 
with my sister.

Love,
Isabelle, 8

Dear Santa,
I would love a PS5, a 
drone and a remote 
control car. I have 
been really good 
this year, I would 
love these things.

Love,
Michael

Dear Santa,
I want a bike, sled, 
scate bord, nutndo 
switch. I had bin 
good this year so 
I should get this 
stuff.

Love,
Wagner, 8

Dear Santa,
Every Christmas 
night I dream that 
you come and give 
presents. One of 
them is a mystery 
gift.

Love,
Oren, 7

Dear Santa,
I would love to have a 
VR headset, a PS5, a 
bike, headset, 2 baby 
puppys that are 
huskies, one boy cat, 
2 PS4 controllers and 
one baby sister.

Love,
Alexander, 8

Dear Santa,
I would love to get 
a dirtbike and a 
compooter. I cannot 
wait for Christmas.

Love,
Trenton, 8

Dear Santa,
I love you Santa. This 
year for Chrismis I 
would love to get a 
xbox series S, a Santa 
Schwishmelow, a 
randeer pellow, 10 
dollars, and Gabey’s 
doll house.

Love,
Easton, 8

Dear Santa,
I would love to get 
a tv, a phone, a new 
bike, the most of 
all I want is you at 
my house. Merry 
Christmas.

Love,
Jada, 8

Dear Santa,
This year for 
Christmas I would 
love to get a Gabbys 
doll hous, a kitty fare 
Gabbys doll hous.

Love,
Ally, 7

Merry 
Christmas &

Happy New Year!
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Dear Santa,
This year for 
Christmas I would 
love to get a 53 pake 
uv golden pokemon, 
a basketball switch 
game and a nuther 
dog.

Love,
Gabby, 8

Dear Santa,
This year for 
Chrismas I would love 
to get a phone game, 
skate bord, and a 
gift for MIss Vines.

Love,
Clara, 7

Dear Santa,
This year I would like 
playdough, squishies, 
and socks. Merry 
Christmas.

Love,
Jade, 7

Dear Santa,
Can I have orange 
juice, ballons, cuppes, 
bannas, a new book 
mark, sun flower 
seeds, and a football 
please.

Love,
Keegan, 6

Dear Santa,
Ho are ure reindeers? 
Merry Christmas am 
I on the naughty list 
or nice list?

Love,
Natalie, 6

Dear Santa,
Am I on tha naughty 
list or am I on tha nice 
list? Can I have a xbox 
for Christman can you 
tell miss claus this is 
for both of you and 
Santa what are your 
reindeer names?

Love,
Rhett

Dear Santa,
Naughty or nice I luv 
uw I hop Im on nisis.

Love,
Addie, 7

Dear Santa,
Haw are you boowin 
yiss yer I wutt to know 
hai much elfs boow 
you hav Santa, I wutt 
foo Christams is a Pris 
Pech toy.

Love,
Kennedie

Dear Santa,
I wunt a magic maties 
and a litl christmas 
cherry and a wisl and a 
fussy blanket.

Love,
Quincy, 7

Dear Santa,
I wat for Christmas is 
baby dill clos and baby 
stoas and a ubror 
a pieck ubrbord to 
Santa.

Love,
Isabel, 9

Dear Santa,
A metu quest 3. A flie 
board. $20. A wollit. 
Cristlls. A pookitkhie. 
My mom to get of 
work. 65 Byson Buks. 
gum, $30. Books. 
Strike hots.

Love,
Mason, 8

Dear Santa,
What I want for 
Christmas is build 
of bear clothes, a 
nail set, build of 
bear stuff, Is more 
build of bear stuffed 
animas, A play 
staishion, a night 
light, a VR which 
means oculus, a 
elf stuff animal, a 
nightstand, a santa 
stuff animal and a 
lamp and some fake 
nail.

Love,
Katelyn, 7

Dear Santa,
I would like legos for 
Christmas.

Love,
Stetson, 7

Dear Santa,
I want an elf on the 
shelf and a teddy 
bear.

Love,
Bella, 8

Dear Santa,
I want for Christmas 
is a nerf gun I well 
play with it evry day 
with my brother.

Love,
Tyson, 7

Dear Santa,
I want a cookes 
bakery. I want a 
magic mixses genie 
lamp I want a cook 
set. I also want a 
penguin sleigh.

Love,
Ebby, 7

Dear Santa,
I want for Christmas 
is a camo camera.

Love,
Ryker, 8

Dear Santa,
What I wont for 
Christmas is a elf on 
the shelf and get a 
girl please.

Love,
Xarra, 8

Dear Santa,
Can I have some 
pokemon. And some 
vbucks? I hope 
you feel good on 
Christmas day.

Love,
Colton, 8

Dear Santa,
I will give you a lot of 
cookies. A long trip is 
ahead of you. I hope 
you can get to the 
kids,

Love,
Kody

Dear Santa,
I want to have 
lambergins, I want to 
have a building and 
car. I want to have 
a ferrari. I want to 
have a plane and 
lane. I want to have 
train with tracks. I 
want to have a truck.

Love,
Ethan

Dear Santa,
I realy want a dirt 
bike. My mom won’t 
let me get a pinball 
machine.

Love,
Lincoln, 9

Dear Santa,
I really hope you have 
a good Christmas. 
You have been realli 
nice. Can you get 
me a number 23 
necklace? That is all I 
want for Christmas.

Love,
Easton, 9

Dear Santa,
For Christmas I want 
lego sets and a 
basketball.

Love,
Abel, 8

Dear Santa,
I whant magnetic 
balls. And art 
markers. Am I on the 
good list. And I like 
the elfs.

Love,
Gayson, 8
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Dear Santa,
I want a basketball 
whit and black, and 
heds fans, some 
blank paper.

Love,
Aspen, 9

Dear Santa,
Can I have a 
squishmellow cat? 
I’m being good so 
can I have a big 
teddy bear?

Love,
Kylee, 9

Dear Santa,
I want a Lego Star 
Wars At-te for 
Cistmas. I do have a 
question for you How 
do your reindeer fly? 
pleas reply.

Love,
Joseph

Dear Santa,
I can play with My 
freind Kaleb we play 
nerf guns.

Love,
Odysseus

Dear Santa,
I want a Phone case 
that is fuzzy. Then 
I want a stuffy of 
Stitch and Lilo. And a 
nekles.

Love,
Sophee, 9

Dear Santa,
I really want a fluffy 
cloudy slime and a 
kitchen, set
and a pet dog.

Love,
Kaiah, 9

Dear Santa,
I want to have a 
basketball. I want 
my own games so I 
don’t have to use my 
brothers games.

Love,
Silas, 9

Dear Santa,
I want a little rodo. 
I hope you hungry 
becques we have oreos 
and milk for you. I want 
a skate board.

Love,
Mason, 8

Dear Santa,
my name is Ivarie how 
are you. I was rely 
good. I wud like a tub 
of slime. And a little 
sister.

Love,
Ivarie, 8

Dear Santa,
How are you doing this 
year? I’ve been pretty 
good. Dig this, I want 
50 BILLION DOLLARS! I 
also want insanity nerf 
gun! Oh! And some 
legos. Also a 22 rifle, 
and a hyper car. Hope 
you have a great year!

Love,
Gideon, 8

Dear Santa,
I have ben good 
and I want a gun 
and a dirtbike and 
a lamborghini and 
a red Mustang and 
I want $11 Million 
cash. And a cowboy 
uniform.

Love,
Daxston, 8

Dear Santa,
I what to have a 100 
candy canes and see 
my Nana and I want 
a Iphone 15 Pro Max. I 
want to have acrome 
book.

Love,
Ela, 8

Dear Santa,
For Chrestmas I want 
a helmet for my go 
cart. I also whant 
a four wheeler for 
Chrisimas.

Love,
Cooper

Dear Santa,
I want something for 
Christmas. I woud like 
a Chocolate candy 
cane and a RC Car 
little jeep wrangler. 
I am thankful fo all 
your gifts.

Love,
Manases, 8

Dear Santa,
My name is, Jacob I 
have been good this 
year, I have a big list 
for this year. I want a 
lot of red tractors. I 
want a 706,3288, 
1486,1086,1066,986.

Love,
Jacob, 9

Dear Santa,
How are you? my nam 
is  Bella. I have bin 
vary good this year. 
I want a doll tat will 
grow with me. Also a 
easy rider. Also a das 
city dall. Also a fruy.

Love,
Bella, 8

Dear Santa,
How are you? My 
name is Elijah. I have 
been vary good this 
year. I have been the 
best and you can’t 
correct me! Anyway 
I want a Lamborghini 
Arentadors. By the 
way it has to be the 
purple like my shoes. 
I also want a 6mm 
creedmore.

Love,
Elijah, 8

Dear Santa,
How are you,  My 
name is Nash E. I have 
been good this year. 
I would like a RC car 
that goes 60 mph. 
and a airsoft gun 
also a Stuft Pinguin.

Love,
Nash, 8

Dear Santa,
HI my name is Megan 
I have been a good 
girl. I am in 3rd 
grade. I want a horse. 
I want to a cruise. I 
want a big romm and 
have a big tv and I 
want a hoverboard. 
And if you can get 
me one narndid dogs 
and cats.

Love,
Megan, 9

Dear Santa,
My name is Catalina 
and I have been good. 
For Christmas I want 
a Christmas tree but 
pink. For Christmas I 
want a phone.

Catalina, 9

Dear Santa,
How are you? I would 
like my family to be 
happy. I would like 
an alarm clock for 
Christmas to wake 
up before my mom 
because I would like 
more time to get 
ready for school.

Love,
Serenity, 9

Dear Santa,
My name is Shay 
Lewis and I'm in 3rd 
grade. I have been 
good this year. I want 
a polly pocket, barbie 
stroller set, and 
smelly markers. It 
would be fun to have 
a kitten. I would love 
to have a baby sister. 
I would take good 
care of her and name 
her Penelope.

Love,
Shaylyn, 8
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Dear Santa,
My name is Savannah 
and I am in 3rd 
grade. I think I have 
been good this week. 
Will you tell Mrs 
Claus I would like a 
snowglobe. I would 
like a paret in also a 
camera so I can talk 
picture.

Love,
Savannah, 9

Dear Santa,
My name is Jaykob 
and I am in 3rd 
grade. I would like an 
elf on the shelf, I also 
like Dolly Parton cup. 
The last thing I would 
like a moon mood 
necklas.

Love,
Jaykob, 8

Dear Santa,
Hi! For Christmas 
may I please have 
some Pokemon cards 
this year! I’vebeen 
trying to be good. 
Oslo I really want my 
family to be happy! 
Also I want upraw 
bucks. Olso I would 
love a mustang. And 
a vacation.

Love,
Emma, 8

Dear Santa,
For Christmas can I 
have a gem kit, and 
a art kit. Plus a new 
tablet, computer and 
phone. Also my name 
is Adyleigh Moon. Hope 
you have a nice day.

Love,
Adyleigh, 9

Dear Santa,
Can I please have a 
xbox series X with a 
controller with a og 
fortnite account for 
xbox with enfenty 
vbucks, thank you.

Love,
Judson, 9

Dear Santa,
I want this for 
Christmas Vet docs 
Madin 24.

Love,
Mason, 9

Dear Santa,
I have been good this 
year I think. I hope 
you are having fun 
Santa Clause. Merry 
Christmas santa 
have a good year. 
Thank you for doing 
what you do santa,  I 
hope you have a good 
Christmas Santa.

Love,
Leah, 9

Dear Santa,
I hope your having 
a great and Merry 
Christmas so far! 
If  I could have two 
presents I would want 
global peace and for 
you and Mrs. Claus 
and the reindeer 
have a very Merry 
Christmas! I’ll make 
sure to put out extra 
cookies and milk for 
you and of corse extra 
carrots for those 
lovable, hard working 
reindeer of yours.

Love,
Jensen, 9

Dear Santa,
I want a oculus 
quest 3. I also want 
a red, white and blue 
basketball with. 50 
stars, 7 red stripes, 
and 6 white stripes. 
My final thing is a 
expensive pack of 
pokemon cards.

Love
Charlie, 8

Dear Santa,
Want to have a 
nintendo. I want to 
have a baskball. I want 
to have a dog and a 
cat. I want to have a 
eleectric scooter.

Love,
Stetson

Dear Santa,
I love Crismas it’s my 
fav holiday. It’s not 
for the presents. It’s 
about spending time 
with family. But I do 
want a thang ot two. 
But first, I want to 
thank you for every 
thang. And I want 
slime and candy 
and one more thang 
for every one to be 
happy.

Love,
Madison, 9

Dear Santa,
I’m so thankful for 
all the stuff from 
you from the past 
Christmas and this 
year I want a treatz 
maker bunny.

Love,
Rae

Dear Santa,
How are o you dorigg! 
Ma I ples haph a 
barbe. I louve Sanata.

Love,
Mckinney, 6

Dear Santa,
I am ono most 7 yers 
Of Santa can you ples 
have a tack it to go 
to the bigist bauuns 
haws and atiki
To go to the bigist 
wodr parek.

Love,
Aliyah, 6

Dear Santa,
I hope you have a 
good Christmas. I 
hope I get a xbox! 
How are the rainber 
good or bad…

Love,
Preston, 6

Dear Santa,
What is your favrit 
rander. I what anime 
chaphline I wat a 
kitte cat toy. I wht a 
medem skoodr and a 
swing set. The end.

Love,
Arya, 6

Dear Santa,
How is Clos. How do 
theefs mak tows. I 
like cadecuns. I like 
stufe. Can you git me 
a fone. How is the ran 
dears. How is santas. 
How is the sled.

Love,
Paisley, 6

Dear Santa,
Do the elvs make tos? 
And may I have a wig 
and I want a bitse 
and bitse is a glich 
difrit kind of pet.

Love,
Indie, 6

Dear Santa,
What is your feravit 
cooky? Ma I pleve have 
a Notiwi. I hope you can 
make it in time.

Love,
Connor, 7

Dear Santa,
Do yor elfs role I 
wunt a fac bebe 
gun. I halp you hav a 
grate daye.

Love,
Hux, 6

705513at

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year

Wed-Sat 7am to 8pm • Sunday 7am to 5pm 
739 MO-73, Buffalo, MO 65622
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Dear Santa,
Why do you like 
cookies so much? 
What is your favorut 
cookie? May I have a 
new hors?

Love,
Evan, 7

Dear Santa,

How old are you? Dear 
Santa, I want play doh 
and slime.

Love,
Flavia, 7

Dear Santa,
How are the raneder 
doing? I would like a 
xbox one?

Love,
Lincoln, 7

Dear Santa,
How is Mrs. Claus 
feeleen? Can I plese 
hav a Barbee.

Love,
Matison, 7

Dear Santa,
What is your favrit 
cookey? Can I plese 
have oringe and blue 
and blak roler blads 
or a five drum set 
whith for drumstiks? 
Have a Merry 
Christmas.

Love,
Levi, 7

Dear Santa,
What is youy favrit 
cookie? May I have a 
nintido switch? How 
is misses closs?

Love,
Lenox, 6

Dear Santa,
What is your fravrit 
randeer? Ma I have 
a sqishmelo and a 
bindr how do your 
elfs make tois and 
slime.

Love,
Hendrix, 7

Dear Santa,
Haw is Misis Clos 
dueng wy cant we 
see hr can I ples have 
plato and slimes?

Love,
Kensley, 6

Dear Santa,
How lode are you 
Santa? Santa will you 
git me a floowty ples 
I love you so much.

Love,
Ava, 6

Dear Santa,
What cookies do you 
like? Ma I ples hav a 
Chrtmas hat!

Love,
Tanner, 6

Dear Santa,
I am thankful for my 
family and Mrs. Claus 
and you Santa.

Love,
Zoe

Dear Santa,
I am so thankful 
for my friends. I 
want a nice wach 
and a dinosaur for 
Christmas.

Love,
Mavis

Dear Santa,
I wud like a jeep bed 
for christmas I am 
thankful for presint.

Love,
Owen

Dear Santa,
I am tha fo my 
Granna. I wat the noo 
brb can reebok mock 
crn.

Love,
Makennah

Dear Santa,
I was a motorcycle 
and cars and babies.

Love,
Maizey, 3

Dear Santa,
I want a spider man 
toy. I want to be 
spider man. I have 
ben good. I want 
a watch. I want a 
lambowginie.

Love,
Lincoln, 4

Dear Santa,
I am thankful for my 
family. I what call 
dooy zomyz! And for 
night.

Love,
Kyler

Dear Santa,
I am thankful for 
Crimis I wish I can 
hav rubr bans,

Love,
Reagan

Dear Santa,
I am so thankful for 
my family. I want to 
see it on Crismus Eve.

Love,
Caroline

Dear Santa,
I just thankful for 
my family I wish for a 
ToLoL.

Love,
Scarlett

Dear Santa,
I am thank for Santa. 
I wut a pokemon 
vidre.

Love,
Mason

Dear Santa,
My name is Everly 
I have been very 
good this year. I 
hope you bring me a 
phone. Barrel race 
horse and horse fly 
spray. I’ll set you out 
cookies.

Love,
Everly

Dear Santa,
My name is Abel W. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a Monster 
truck. Nintendo 
game and another 
nintendo game. I’ll 
set out cookies.

Love,
Abel

Dear Santa,
 My name is Cash. I 
have been very good 
this  year. I hope you 
bring me a 1. mini 
Raza 2. Phone and 
a 3. Dirt bike. I’ll set 
out cookies I promse.

Love,
Cash

Dear Santa,
My name is Mia. I 
Have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a 1. Phone 
2. Camera and a 3. 
Horse. I’ll set out 
cookies.

Love,
Mia

Dear Santa,
My name is 
Remington. I have 
been very good this 
year. I hope you bring 
me 1. Guitar 2. Cat 
and 3. Nerf gun I’ll 
set out cookies for 
you.

Love,
Remington

Dear Santa,
My name is Blake. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a Nintendo 
Switch , tablet and a 
stress ball. I’ll set out 
cookies!

Love,
Blake

1132 S. Ash • Buffalo 
417-345-8649705517ch

Complete Automotive Machine Shop
Performance Engines • Marine Engines • Custom Rebuilt Engines

Revvin’ Up Buffalo Since 1993

EAGLE MACHINE

A L L  O U T  P E R F O R M A N C E
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Hours Mon-Sat. 11-8 and Sun 11-2

Merry 

Christmas
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Dear Santa,
My name is Bonnie. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a 1. Phone 2. 
Stuffed animals like 
my north pole friends 
and a 3. Santa 
costume. I’ll set out 
cookies.

Love,
 Bonnie

Dear Santa,
My name is Easton. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a Nintendo, 
dirt bike and legos 
(cor and army) I’ll set 
out cookies!

Love,
Easton

Dear Santa,
My name is Kenna. 
I have been very 
good this year. I 
hope you bring me a 
horse, scoot, and a 
parachute. I’ll set out 
cookies.

Love,
Kenna

Dear Santa,
My name is Walker. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring mean airsoft 
gun, go kart and a 4- 
wheeler! 

Love,
Walker

Dear Santa,
My name is Hadlee. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a 4-wheeler, 
a truck and a 
dirtbike.  I’ll set out 
cookies!

Love,
Hadlee

Dear Santa,
My name is Zeke. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope 
you bring me a lego 
batman set, lego 
spiderman, and lego 
Avenger. I’ll set out 
cookies!

Love,
Zeke

Dear Santa,
My name is Giovanni 
Zamon. I have been 
very good this year. 
I hope you bring me 
a 1. Stomp locket 2. 
Lapgun and a guitar.  
I’ll set out cookies!

Love,
Giovanni

Dear Santa,
My name is Kyndal. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a 1. Elf on 
the Shelf 2. Double 
decker boat 3. And a 
golf cart. I’ll set out 
cookies!

Love,
Kyndal

Dear Santa,
My name is Aubrey. 
I have been very 
good this year. I 
hope you bring me a 
1. Sqishmelo 2. Craft 
stuff  and a 3. phone. 
I’ll set out cookies!

Love,
Aubrey

Dear Santa,
I have been very good 
this year. I wanta gas 
dirt bike. I want a VR. 
I want a hoverbord.

Love,
Andre, 8

Dear Santa,
I have been very good 
this year. I want a 
squishmellow. I want 
a LoL.
I love Santa.

Love,
Riley, 8

Dear Santa,
My name is Gabriel 
Sheed. I am 7 years 
old. I have been nice, 
naughty this year. A 
few thing I did that 
were mean words and 
play with doll. I would 
really like Pikachu 
head. Thank you 
Santa!

Sincerely,
Gabriel Sheed, 7

Dear Santa,
My name is Raymond. 
I am 7 years old. I have 
been nice this year. A 
few thing I did that 
were brother and 
picked up to. I would 
really like rainbow 
friends, and toys. 
Thank you Santa!

Sincerely,
Raymond, 7

Dear Santa,
My name is Rose. I am 
7 years old. I have been 
nice this year. A few 
thing I did that were 
helping sit and clean 
dishes. I would really 
like light pinicorn, and 
my little pony. Thank 
you Santa!

Sincerely,
Rose Mayers, 7

Dear Santa,
I have been very good 
this year. I like you 
Santa. I want a cat 
toy. I want a stuffy.

Love,
Adaline

Dear Santa,
I have been very 
good this year. I have 
wanted a gas dirt 
bike. I have wanted a 
hoverboard. I really 
want a 4wheeler. 
I have wanted led 
lights.

Love,
Layden, 8

Dear Santa,
All I really need is my 
family. But these are 
some things I want. I 
want some skin care. 
And you know what 
I really want is go to 
5th grade all ready. I 
want a new TV. I want 
a couch. I want a 
water founten in my 
room.

Love,
Berkley, 9

Dear Santa,
For Christmas I would 
like one singuler 
dollar. This is because 
I exsactly 799 dollars. 
So if I had one more 
dollar I would have 
800 dollars to buy an 
electric scooter.

Love,
Tesia, 9

Dear Santa,
I have been goodish 
this year. I have 
been lisening to mom 
lately and I have been 
also reorgnising my 
room while cleaning it 
so I want 1. Cow stuff 
2. Cow hey dudes 3. 
Cow blanket 4 cow 
stuffed animal 5. 
Ocues/VR 6. New real 
dog.

Love,
Avaiz, 9

BREAKING NEWS!

From all of us at the Buffalo Reflex to all of you have a 
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year.

705507at
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Dear Santa,
I wish for a new 
Football visor. I 
have always wanted 
one. I have always 
wanted a dirt bike, I 
had one but it broke 
so I couldn’t use 
it. A my story box, 
becouse it has a real 
nFl Football helmet. 
And a signed mini 
Football helmet.

Love,
Wesley, 10

Dear Santa,
I want a biger room. 
I want to redecrate 
my biger room. I want 
diped nails. I want lad 
lights under my bed. 
Some new shose . I 
want the dunks.

Love,
Berkeley, 9

Dear Santa,
Santa you are the 
best. I think I have 
been pretty good this 
year. I live on a farm 
so we been pretty 
busy all the time but 
mom said she would 
like us to. So I said 
that would be a good 
idea. Then I said what 
about pictures she 
said oh key. But I will 
tell you what I want 
when I take pictures.

Love,
Landry Highfill, 10

Dear Santa,
I can’t wait to see 
you and sit on your 
lap and tell you 
what I want. I have 
be ok good. I want 
sport stuff, jewlry, 
skin care, bubble, 
peachybbies slime, 
clothes, shoes, 
and makeup and 
anything you want to 
get me I don’t care. I 
love you Santa thank 
you for all your gifts.

Love,
Camdyn, 9

Dear Santa,
I have been really 
good this year 
and what I want 
for Christmas is 
Pokémon cards and a 
coloring book. I also 
want some stickers 
like butterflies. I 
really want a mat for 
gymnastics.

Love,
Emma, 10

Dear Santa,
Merry Christmas and 
Happy Holidays!

Love,
Stephen, 10

Dear Santa,
Santa I’ve been 
good this year. The 
thing I want most is 
a ninetindo switch 
for Christmas. The 
reason is my friends 
have one and that’s 
the only way I can 
play with them.

Love,
Guy, 9

Dear Santa,
Please help my 
mom. I don’t live 
with her right now. 
She’s been spending 
money on us to help. 
Please give her some 
money. Can I please 
have a foxy mystery 
box. May I have a 
kitten and fluffy 
poo jamour? And 
a reindeer blanket 
and a stuffed wolf 
animal.

Love,
Teana, 7

Dear Santa,
Santa help my mom 
get more and please 
get me a lego kit, 
jellyfish, and electric 
eel.

Love,
Noah, 7

Dear Santa,
Please help my mom 
because she needs 
help to pay bills. I 
would like olrecan.

Love,
Seth, 7

Dear Santa,
Please can you give 
Averi a real puppy? 
Can you please give 
me an iPhone? Can 
you please give me 
fluffy pajamas?

Love,
Aryah, 7

Dear Santa,
I really like you 
Santa. Can I have 
a telescope and 
please give the other 
kids presents make 
the hostages have 
Christmas.

Love,
Boaz

Dear Santa,
Please give Arya and 
Averi pihckhey pop. If 
other kids don’t have 
any Christmas please 
give them some food 
and stuff. Santa may 
I have a iPhone 15.

Love,
Piper, 7

Dear Santa,
Would you please 
help those kids that 
don’t have money 
and can’t afford 
any toys. I would like 
a four wheeler for 
Christmas. I would 
like a hoverboard 
and I would like a 
bunkbed.

Love,
Kayeden, 7

Dear Santa,
Dear Santa can I 
please have a Wii. 
Please Santa can 
I have a hunting 
game?

Love,
Paxton, 7

Dear Santa,
Santa can you give 
my friend some toys 
and please help 
children thank you. 
All around the world 
and around the 
country.

Love,
Alana, 7

Dear Santa,
Can you help the 
homeless please and 
help the my mom 
and dad. Their trying 
their best and my 
grandma and papa.

Love,
Brantley, 8

Dear Santa,
I would want to get 
Aryah and iphone7 
and I would like an 
iPhone7. Also, I would 
like a puppy.

Love,
Averi, 7

Dear Santa,
Can you please get 
my uncle a bebe gun 
and also can you 
please get me a rifl 
tht won’t kik back 
also, can you get me 
a rc car.

Love,
Cody, 9

Dear Santa,
I am thankful for my 
toys. I want a ps5.

Love,
Wyatt

Dear Santa,
Haw are you boowin 
miss yer. I watt to 
know hai much elfs 
boow you hav Santa, I 
wutt foo chrislams is 
a pris pechus toy.

Love,
Kennedie

Dear Santa,
Naughty or nice, I luv 
yuw Santu. I hop im 
on nis list.

Love,
Maddie, 7

Dear Santa,
Ho oure ure reindeers. 
Merry Christmas. Am 
I on the noughty list 
or nice list.

Love,
Noutoulie, 6

Dear Santa,
Merry Christmas 
Santa how or you 
duyeg or yr rendeer 
dowing. Wel say hi 
to Mrs. Claus for me 
plez.

Love,
Abel, 8

Dear Santa,
Wat I want for 
Christmas is a 
hastff. Ha meny 
reindeer do you 
have now. Merry 
Christmas. Wat is 
your reindeer names.

Love,
Brooklyn, 7

Dear Santa,
3 Preefrcrisis, one 
pregame box, and 
puppey dog. Thanks 
Santa.

Love,
Tristan, 8



Buffalo Reflex	 Christmas Greetings	 December 20, 2023  |  9

Dear Santa,
Hi Santu I want 1. 4 
things 2. berd b or 
bickndken 3. Neck 
pillow, 4, magic mixie

Love,
Alexis, 8

Dear Santa,
I want a su pen, a 
magic lamp, and a 
spider man and a 
venom toy and a ps5.

Love,
Aiden, 8

Dear Santa,
Ho r u boeg. Ha r yr 
reindeer. Hav I bin 
naughty or nice. I 
wunt a omieefs. Hi 
Santa sa hi tu mis 
klos fo me.

Love,
Claire, 7

Dear Santa,
I wunt a farsten 
thowsen gift card 
and a toublit and I 
wunt to no wat your 
reindeers name.

Love,
James, 7

Dear Santa,
For Christmas, I wut 
not cath cross nass 
Santa. I see you a 
Christmas. Say hi too 
Mis Santa you are 
the bes.

Love,
Donna, 7

Dear Santa,
Are me noughty or 
nice
Noughty
Reindeer r noughty

Love,
Mia, 7

Dear Santa,
This year for 
Christmas I am 
hoping for:
1. LT235185R16 Tires
2. 16X8 8X6.5 Black 
Wheels
3. Shocks for ’95 
F-250
4. N3 Steering 
Stabilizer
5. Brake Booster and 
Master Cylinder for 
’95 F-250
6. Wheel Alignment
7. Lawn Mowing 
Trailer
And there we have 
it, all that I need 
to make my truck 
ready to restart 
DerickKnowsMows.

Sincerely,
Derick Offenhauser, 16

Dear Santa,
For Christmas I want 
a Raptor-R.
I wish you a verry 
merry Chrismas.

From,
Melissa, 9

.Dear Santa,
I am a spiring 
numismatist and I 
am collecting coins.
In addition to 
collecting coins, I 
have a obsession 
over turkeys because 
they come from 
America and are the 
best birds.
I do not need any 
turkeys or coins 
for Christmas, not 
because I already 
have turkeys or 
coins, but because 
what I really want for 
Christmas is to sit 
around a Christmas 

tree in my living 
room, not necessarily 
with presents, but 
with all my loving 
family.

Signed,
Warren Offenhauser, 13

Dear Santa,
My name is Peyton. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope 
you bring me a big 
doll house and lots 
of dolls. I’ll set out 
cookies.

Love,
Peyton

Dear Santa,
My name is Jude. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a Jack in 
the box, kid car, and 
a x box. I’ll set out 
cookies!

Love,
Jude

Dear Santa,
My name is Charlie. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a pop it 
beam vault. I’ll set 
out cookies.

Love,
Charlie

Dear Santa,
My name is Kayzlee. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a doll a 
puppy and a bunny. 
I’ll set out cookies.

Love,
Kayzlee

Dear Santa,
My name is Cooper. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me an xbox, 
vbucks and wireless 
headset. I’ll set out 
cookies.

Love,
Cooper

Dear Santa,
My name is Ava. I have 
been very good this 
year. I hope you bring 
me a pet turtle, a pet 
fish, and a pet snake. 
I’ll set out cookies.

Love,
Ava

Dear Santa,
My name is Jackson. 
I have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a xbox, a 
phone, and to youtube. 
I’ll set out cookis!

Love,
Jackson

Dear Santa,
My name is Jolene. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a 1. drumset 
2. Tractor 3. And liatic.
I’ll set out cookies!

Love,
Jolene

Dear Santa,
My name is Cash. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a phone, 
nintendo switch and a 
RC Car.
 I’ll set out cookies.

Love,
Cash

Dear Santa,
My name is Sawyer. I 
have been very good 
this year. Can you 
please bring me 200 
dollar bills, a phone 
and a smart watch. I’ll 
set out cookies!

Love,
Sawyer

Dear Santa,
My name is Lucas. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a minecraft, 
VR headset, and a hot 
wheels track.  I’ll set 
out cookies.

Love,
Lucas

Dear Santa,
My name is Lindley. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a pop it, elf, 
American girl boll. I’ll 
set out cookies.

Love,
Lindley

Dear Santa,
My name is Ella. I have 
been very good this 
year. I hope you bring 
me a real corgi, phon, 
a youtuber shert woch, 
nintendo switch, 100 
bills, 200 bill.  I’ll set 
out cookies.

Love,
Ella

Dear Santa,
My name is Zoey. I have 
been very good this 
year. I hope you bring 
me a phone, computer, 
lipstick. I’ll set out 
cookies.

Love,
Zoey

Dear Santa,
My name is Micah. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a Mario 
Odyssey Wii remote and 
supry Mario Wonder. I’ll 
set out cookies!

Love,
Micah

Dear Santa,
My name is Thea. I 
have been very good 
this year. I hope you 
bring me a 1. doll house 
2. Barbie camper 3. Tea 
set. I’ll set out cookies!

Love,
Thea

Your Downtown Florist Since 2001

345-4671
1 block south of square  

209 S. Maple, Buffalo

673549ch

OZARKS COMMUNITY
HEALTH CENTER

MEDICAL • DENTAL • BEHAVIORAL HEALTH C
www.ozarkschc.com

Hermitage | Urbana | Bolivar | Greenfield

Wishing you a happy and 
healthy holiday season. 

Merry Christmas!

OFFERING ALL YOUR PRIMARY MEDICAL, DENTAL & BEHAVIORAL HEALTH CARE FOR ALL AGES!
70
55
03
ch
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Dear Santa,
My name is Madison. 
I have been nice. I 
am wishing for roler 
skates and to help 
peopl.

Love,
Madison

Dear Santa,
My name is Kasside. 
I am 8 years old. This 
year I been nice. I am 
wishing for a cat 
stuffed animal. And a 
nope book thats kups 
with a pencil. I will set 
out cookies.

Love,
Kasside

Dear Santa,
My name is Colby. I am 
7 years old. This year 
I have been nice. I am 
wishing for a drone 
and helping pepl. I will 
set out cookies.

Love,
Colby

Dear Santa,
My name is 
Alexander.I am 6 
years old. This year I 
have been nice. I am 
wishing for a jeep and 
a car. Thank you.. I will 
set out cookies.

Love,
Alexander

Dear Santa,
My name is Trinity. I 
am 6 years old. This 
year I have been nice. I 
am wishing for a tapit 
and for evry one to 
help othrs. I will set out 
cookies and milk for 
you.

Love,
Trinity

Dear Santa,
My name is Brynlee. 
I am 6 years old. This 
year I have been nice. 
I am wishing for uvre 
wun to have a good 
Christmas and a red 
jacit. Thank you!

Love,
Brynlee

Dear Santa,
My name is Avarie. I am 
6 years old. This year 
I have been nice. I am 
wishing for a cooking 
machine and a brbe. I 
will set out cookies.

Love,
Avarie

Dear Santa,
My name is Raelyn. I am 
6 years old. This year 
I have been nice. I am 
wishing for a jewlry box. 
I will set out cookies 
and milk for you.

Love,
Raelyn

Dear Santa,
My name is Lacie. I am 
7 years old. This year 
I have been nice. I am 
wishing for a people 
to be nice and not 
naughty. I will set out 
cookies and milk for you

Love,
Lacie

Dear Santa,
My name is Brody. I 
am 7 years old. This 
year I have been nice. 
I am wishing for sonic 
toys and helping 
peell. I will set out 
cookies and milk for 
you on Christmas Eve.

Love,
Brody

Dear Santa,
My name is Laryn. I am 
7 years old. This year 
I have been nice. I am 
wishing for a rampe 
and monster trucks.  
I will set out cookies 
and milk for you.

Love,
Laryn

Dear Santa,
My name is Audrey. I 
am 6 years old. This 
year I have been nice. 
I am wishing for a 
Brbe and rug  I will 
set out cookies.

Love,
Audrey

Dear Santa,
My name is Roxy. I am 
6 years old. This year 
I have been nice. I am 
wishing for evre bde 
has a good Crismis 
and I hope we have hot 
choclit.  I will set out 
cookies.

Love,
Roxy

Dear Santa,
My name is Jacob. This 
year I have been nice. I 
am wishing for a hug.

Love,
Jacob

Dear Santa,
How are you? I am 
writing to let you 
know what I want for 
Chrismas, I wold like a 
R.C. car, a bike, and a 
for wheeler. Thank you 
for delivering presents.

Love,
Matthew, 8

Dear Santa,
How are you? I 
wanted to ask how 
the reindeer are too. I 
don’t need anything 
for Christmas this 
year. I decorated 
my Christmas tree 
yesterday.

Love,
Anna, 8

Dear Santa,
How are you? I 
am going to tell 
you what I want 
for Chrismas Ok I 
want a phone and 
a Pokemon binder 
full of pokemon and 
a kitchen set and 
I need some more 
socks.

Love,
Raegan, 8

Dear Santa,
How are you? I am 
writing to know what 
I would like hover 
bard attachment, 
dirt bike, Fort night 
game, gold Pokemon 
cards, 100 backogon, 
Luigi’s car that you 
can drive in your 
house that hooks up 
to Nintendos.

Love,
Raiden, 9

Dear Santa,
How are you? I am 
writing to let you 
know what I would 
like for Christmas. 
Can I have a Farrori, 
dirt bike, and gear, 
and a Nintendo 
switch.

Love,
Brody, 8

Dear Santa,
How are you? I am 
writing to let you 
know what I would 
like for Chistmas. I 
would like to have a 
tablet with a giraffe 
on the back, I would 
like to have a giraffe 
stuffed animal, I 
would like to have a 
shirt with a giraffe 
with pants. Thank 
you for doing your 
hard work and being 
nice and delivering 
presents.

Love,
Willoh

Dear Santa,
How are you. I am 
writing to let you 
know what I what for 
Christmas. I would like 
a $100, 000, 000$.

Love,
Logan, 9

Dear Santa,
How are you? I want 
for Christmas a 
plushie. How are your 
reindeer? How are 
your elves? Thank you 
for being nice. How is 
Mrs. Claus? Thank you 
for all the hard work. 
How is your sleigh.

Love,
Gavin, 8

We would like to say 
thank you for  

your patronage!
CARWASH

S. H
W

Y 65 BUFFALO

485530b

Serving Dallas County  Over 25 years
Al & Colleen Nyberg, Owners

308 W. Dallas St., Buffalo  
417-345-6500 

Drive-Up window for your convenience

Al Nyberg, R.Ph. | Brian Van Etten, R.Ph. 
Jess Merritt, R.Ph.

Mon.- Fri. 8:30 am to 5:30 pm
Sat. 9 am to 1 pm

Merry  
Christmas

59
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90
J

70
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01
ch

Merry  
Christmas
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Dallas County 
Library

417-345-2647

Have A Novel Noel!
Hope it’s a page-turner 
from beginning to end.

dallascountylibrary.missouri.org

48
47

66
b

Mystery  •  Action
Adventure  •  E-Books & Audios
Free WIFI & Public Internet Access

101 E. Main - PO Box 1068 • Buffalo, MO 65622
417-345-2127 • 800-743-7923

chapmansfurnitureinc@gmail.com
www.chapmansfurnitureinc.com

Furniture • Bedding • Appliances

59
94

33
b

Chapman’s
(417) 345-4140 or (417) 576-7357

Auctions & Appraisals

View online at www.rrauctionservice.com

Wishing you all a very  
Merry Christmas and  

New Year...
Russ and Skyla Weeks Dallas 

County Real Estate LLC

67
35
51
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Dear Santa,
How are you Can I 
have a cat, a pixie, 
LOLs a Dol sum dolls

Love,
Astrid, 9

Dear Santa,
How are you? I’m 
realy wishing for 
Legos, RCs, and 
Tranformer toys and 
anything you want to 
give me.

Love,
Kieler, 8

Dear Santa,
How are you. I writing 
to let you know 
what I would like for 
Christmas. I would 
like a blue shrt with 
a turtle on it and 
pants that manch 
and woold also like 
a new phone and I 
would also like dog 
stuff animal and I 
also like a penguin 
stuff animal. Thank 
you Santa for the 
presents. Merry 
Christmas Santa 
Claus.

Love,
Emma, 9

Dear Santa,
How are you? I am 
writing to let you 
know what I would 

like to see under 
my tree. I would like 
to get a I-phone 
16, a computer, 
110,000,00 Dollars, a 
rollar coaster, and 
a unicorn peguses 
stuffy.
A elf on the shelf 
and elf on the shelf 
raindeer, a Santa 
costume, a bean bag, 
a unicorn costume 
for halloween, a 
peguses transformer 
toy, a bop it game, 
a nail kit, a ice 
cream truck, play 
bon dentist kit, a 
dog, rollar skates, 
atomatic horse I can 
ride. Thank you for 
your hard work and 
delivering presents 
to my house. And 
what’s your favorite 
cookie and drink? 
And thanks for
the hard work.

Love,
Madisen, 9

Dear Santa,
How are you? I will 
be writing to you to 
let you know what I 
want for Christmas. 
I will be wanting a 
waterbottle, new xbox 
games, new clothes, 
roblox gift cards, 

Nintendo games. You 
do good delivering 
presents to children.

Love,
Izaya, 8

Dear Santa,
How are you? I am 
writing to let you 
know what I would 
like for  Christmas. 
I would like a 
new game on my 
Nintendo, a fortnite 
nerf gun, fortnite 
hoodie, and a 
fortnite shirt. Have a 
good Christmas.

Love,
Roman, 9

Dear Santa,
How are you? I should 
tell you what I want. 
I want a Bokugan, 
Pokemon 3 player, 
and 3 VR head sets,

Love,
Jack, 9

Dear Santa,
How are you? I am 
writing to let you 
know what I would 
like for Christmas. I 
would like a camera 
and Boba and thank 
you for delivering 
presents and merry 
Christmas.

Love,
Kaylyn, 8

Dear Santa,
How are you? I am 
writing to let you 
know what I would 
like for Christmas. I 
want pocketknife. I 
wanta dirtbike.

Love,
Andre, 9

Dear Santa,
How are you? I’m 
writing to tell you 
what I want for 
Christmas. I would 
like a I-phone 16, 
a Chromebook, 
keyboayd mat, a 
puppy and a kitten,

Love,
Lamae, 9

Dear Santa,
How are you? I am 
writing you to let you 
know what I would 
like for Christmas. I 
need a dirt bike
and a pair of head 
phones.

Love,
Jacob, 10

Dear Santa,
How are you? I am 
writing to let you 
know what I would 
like for Christmas. 
Is fortitf stuff and 
a basketball and a 
basketball hoop. And 
Luigi’s Mansion 3 
and a Bokegon and 
fortite hoodie. How
is you reindeer and 
mrs. clas.

Love,
Bo, 8

Dear Santa,
How are you and 
Mrs. Claus, Elves, 
and reindeer? I’m 
gonna let you know 
what I would like for 
Christmas. I would 
like squishy playdoh, 
a chrombook, and 
a couple Nintendo 
switch Christmas
games. Thank you for 
you’re hard work and 
spreading happiness 
around the world.

Love,
Paislyn, 8

Dear Santa,
How are you? I am 
writing to let you 
know what I would 
like for Christmas. 
I would like a 
keyboard. Thank you 
for delivering our 
presents.

Love,
Kaylina, 8
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